
  

                
 

  
  

 

Staffing in Beech Class 
 

Dear Parents/Carers in Beech Class,  
 
You may be aware that Miss. Price as not been in school for the past two weeks. 
Unfortunately, she has a back injury that means she will not be able to return to work this 
term.  
 
Mrs. Liz Kenchington has been covering Miss. Price’s absence and will continue to teach on 
Thursdays and Fridays until the end of the school year. Mrs. Kenchington has been an 
important part of the Llangors team for the past few years and knows our school and pupils 
very well. We know that our children are in very safe hands.  
 
If you need to contact Mrs Kenchington at all, you can email her on 
kenchingtonl5@llangorse.powys.sch.uk 
 
Cofion cynnes / Warm regards, 
 
Harriet Wadsworth 
Headteacher 
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